
 

Seborga, June 1st 2023 
 
Your Majesty, 

 
I am writing to extend my heartfelt congratulations to Your Majesty and the 

Royal Family on the joyous occasion of the wedding of HRH Crown Prince Al Hussein with 
Miss Rajwa Khalid Alseif. This union is not only a celebration of love but also an occasion 
that strengthens the bond and unity of the Jordanian people. 

 
The Crown Prince’s wedding is a testament to the strong traditions and values 

upheld by the Hashemite dynasty, which has been a beacon of hope and prosperity for the 
Jordanian nation. I would like to express my admiration for the Crown Prince and his bride, 
as they embark on this new chapter of their lives together. Their union represents a beautiful 
merging of cultures and a testament to the diversity and richness of Jordanian society. I have 
no doubt that they will serve as an inspiration to the youth of Jordan and contribute to the 
country’s progress and welfare. 

 
May this wedding bring abundant blessings, happiness and unity to the Royal 

Family and the entire Kingdom of Jordan. I also extend my sincerest wishes for Your Majesty’s 
continued health, happiness and success in leading Jordan towards a prosperous future. 

 
Please accept, Your Majesty, the expression of my highest consideration and 

deep admiration. 
 
 

Nina of Seborga 
 
 
 
 
------------------------------------- 
His Majesty King Abdullah II 
Royal Hashemite Court 
Amman, Jordan 


